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Mr. President,

Zimbabwe welcomes the delegation of Norway to its fourth UPR and commends progress made in implementing the outcome of the third review.

In the spirit of co-operation, my delegation recommends the following:   

1. Continue to implement measures to ensure the right to inclusive education, vocational training, language training, and employment services for women and girls, minorities and migrants.

2. Strengthen efforts to combat gender-based violence, hate crime and discrimination faced by migrants and minorities.

3. Take measures to promote the right to private and family life in accordance with the Convention on the Rights of the Child, and to ensure that the removal of children from parental care is used as a measure of last resort.

We wish Norway a successful review.

I thank you.
